
School Board Meeting: December 12, 2022

Subject: 2023 Boiler Plant Replacement Project 
at Tatanka Elementary STEM School 

Presenter: John Heltunen, Director
Buildings and Grounds

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Accept the low bid submitted by Boiler Services Incorporated for $919,000 to 
complete the boiler replacement project at Tatanka Elementary.

DESCRIPTION:

Bids were opened on Thursday December 8th with four separate mechanical 
contractors submitting bids. Low bid was submitted by Boiler Services, 
Incorporated. 

Enclosed is the letter of recommendation from Hallberg Engineering to accept 
the low bid, along with the bid tabulation showing the four separate bids that 
were submitted.

The scope of the project is to replace the existing steam boilers with hydronic 
boilers. Also included will be the replacement of circulation pumps, the domestic 
hot water heater and the back-up fuel delivery system.

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773.

ATTACHMENTS:
• Letter of Recommendation
• Bid Tabulation


